City of Brewer
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT GRANT PROGRAM

80 North Main Street
Brewer, Maine 04412

Pre-application for Single Family Properties

The City of Brewer is competing for a 2015 Community Development Housing Assistance
Grant. If we are successful, $500,000 will be available to make improvements to single and
multi-family homes in Brewer. We are asking residents to complete this pre-application in order
to have a better understanding of the types of needs facing residents. If we are awarded a
Community Development grant, we will notify all residents who have completed a pre-
application for housing assistance. The types of improvements completed through this grant
program include heating, roofing, siding, windows, doors, or other health and safety or energy
efficiency related repairs.

Name Telephone

Street Address

Mailing Address (if different)

Do you or anyone in your family have a disability or handicap?

Estimate Age of Building

Improvements Needed (check all that apply):

Heating System Health & Safety ADA Steps & Decks
Windows Doors Roofing Insulation
Foundation Electrical Plumbing Water Heater
Septic/Sewer Ventilation Other:

Are any of the above items an immediate hazard to health and safety? Yes or No

Is this property a single-family house? Yes or No

Is this property a mobile home? Yes or No

May we share information contained in your application with other funding agencies in an effort to provide housing
assistance to you?

Please attend a Public Hearing to review this program on April 15, 2015 at 6:00 PM at Brewer City Hall.

You may mail or drop off this pre-application to:
Brewer City Hall

Attn: James L. Smith

80 North Main Street

Brewer, Maine 04412

Single Family Income Limits for Eligibility
1 person 2 people 3 people 4 people 5 people 6 people 7 people 8 people
$34,500 $39,500 344,450 349,350 $53,300 857,250 861,200 $65,150




